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November 1, 2023 

 
 
VIA EMAIL  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Kenneth Weatherill 
     Assistant Deputy Minister 
     Public Safety Division 

  
FROM:   Olha Dobush 

   Assistant Deputy Attorney General 
     Victims and Vulnerable Persons Division 

 
SUBJECT:   Attorney General’s Victim Services Awards of Distinction -  
     Accepting Nominations for the 2023/24 Awards 
 

Earlier today, the Attorney General announced that nominations are now being 
accepted for the 2023/24 Attorney General’s Victim Services Awards of Distinction, 
which will be held in Spring 2024.  
 
This important awards program recognizes exceptional achievements in service to 
people who have experienced victimization due to crime. It equally honours the 
courageous efforts of individuals who have been personally impacted by crime and are 
now working to raise the profile of victims’ issues in Ontario. 
 
I would like to kindly ask that you please share this information with your Chiefs of 
police so deserving individuals and groups may be considered for this award. A copy of 
the Attorney General’s letter launching this year’s awards, in English and French, is 
attached to support this sharing. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership.   
 
 

 
______________________________  
Olha Dobush  
Assistant Deputy Attorney General  
 
Attachment  
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